
From: Medalia, Monica <Monica_Medalia@Corvel.com>  
Sent: Thursday, March 25, 2021 5:57 PM 
To: VANWINKLE Theresa A * DCBS <Theresa.A.VanWinkle@oregon.gov> 
Cc: Medalia, Monica <Monica_Medalia@Corvel.com> 
Subject: Proposed Amendment to SB-801 
 
Hello Theresa, 
 
CorVel Corporation is a Third Party Administrator with several years of experience as a national provider 
of healthcare management solutions. Our advocacy approach allows us to collaborate with self-insured 
employers to proactively manage claims with the ultimate goal of providing a positive outcome for the 
injured worker. 
 
Our self-insured partners encourage claims to be reported because they want a healthy workforce. 
Timely reporting of claims allows us to ensure the claimant receives appropriate and timely care. Our 
adjusters help injured workers navigate the complex healthcare system and remove any obstacles 
interfering with their care.  
 
CorVel has a robust audit program to ensure we are meeting the standards established by the Workers’ 
Compensation Division (WCD). Our audit results are indicative of our desire to meet all rules set forth by 
WCD. 
We believe we do more for injured workers, on behalf of self-insured employers, than what is currently 
required by law therefore passage of SB-801 would be detrimental to Oregon’s self-insured injured 
workers. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Monica Medalia | Area Vice President 
CorVel Corporation | Seattle 
T 206 256 6331, Ext 66186 | C 206 697 1667 
Monica_Medalia@CorVel.com | www.CorVel.com 
 
**Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail communication and any attachments may contain confidential and 
privileged information for the use of the designated recipients named above. Any unauthorized review, 
use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the 
sender by reply email and delete the original message and destroy all copies. 
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